Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Wednesday, April 13, 2016 8:50 AM

‘Daniel Dominguez'; jterry@vnrllc.com

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

RE: Water Disposal Line Final Closure Report, 2RP 3098

RE: Vanguard * Water Disposal Line * 2RP-3098

Daniel,

Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local

laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Daniel Dominguez [mailto:ddominguezepi@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 11:03 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; jterry@vnrlic.com

Subject: Water Disposal Line Final Closure Report, 2RP 3098

Mr. Bratcher,

Attached for your review is the Final Closure Report for the Water Disposal Line, operated by VVanguard.

Sincerely,

ENVIRONMENTAL PLUS, INC.

Daniel Dominguez

Environmental Consultant/Safety Director

Environmental Plus, Inc.



P.O. Box 1558

2100 Avenue ‘O’
Eunice, NM 88231
(575) 631-0401 (Cell)
(575) 394-3481 (Office)
(575) 394-2601 (fax)



